
 

   Nippon Express NEC Logistics Hong Kong Limited 

  Suite 2002, Exchange Tower, 33 Wang Chiu Road,                      

 Kowloon Bay, Hong Kong 

 

 

Notification of CFS (Lee Hing) Warehouse Relocation 

 

Dear Valuable customer, 

 

We would like to notice you that we will relocate our CFS warehouse from 05 June 2017.   

The change is aimed to offer a total logistics solution to all of our valuable clients in 

supporting your continuous growth; all of the services remain unchanged. 

 

Current location  : Lee Hing Warehouse LTD. 

    9009E, 9/F., Asia Logistics Centre B,  

    Kwai Chung Container Terminal, Berth 3  

    Kwai Chung, N.T., H.K. 

 

New location  : Bonway Onza Logistics Godown Ltd. 

Room 103, HLC, No. 18 Container Port Road, 

 Kwai Chung, N.T. 

852-24556555  or  852-27088978   

  

 

Scheduled relocation date : 05 June, 2017 (Monday) 

     

 

 

*We would like you to perform the prior notice to your vendors about the new location 

information. 

 

*When relocation of the cargo, we will pay much attention carefully for cargo handling. 

Of course, it will be no influence in your business for above relocation period. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Nippon Express NEC Logistics Hong Kong Limited                     22 May, 2017 


